
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Brandon Peckbrandon@flywheelgs.com

Date: 9/19/2016 8:18:11 AM
Subject: Re: Quick catchup call

Hey. Just call my cell at 10. 893-231-9763

Sylvia said she has her director of administration connected to meet you. That's a good route - that 
position is over contracts at an agency. 


Richele K Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
South Carolina
Direct 803-734-8465


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 19, 2016, at 7:18 AM, Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com> wrote:


Hi Richele,

Wednesday is good. Say 10 am? Brief call.

Also, yes that would be helpful. 

Thank you,


Brandon Peck
Flywheel Government Solutions
617.922.9219

On Sep 18, 2016, at 11:54 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hey Brandon – I am open Tuesday for most of the day (not 2-3) and Wednesday at this time.  Or I can talk 
to you late Monday. 
 
Do you want the contact info for Director Murray at the Department of Juvenile Justice?
 
Richele
 
From: Brandon Peck [mailto:brandon@flywheelgs.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 3:16 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele
 
Subject: Re: Quick catchup call
 
Also, I wanted to ask to see if you could connect us with Director Murray. 
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We are going to be in Columbia 9/26-27 and are looking to meet with her on the subject of energy 
performance contracting. 
 
With that said, could you possibly connect me via email, or send her assistant's email to me?
 
I can speak to this meeting request more when we are able to connect.
 
Thanks, Richele 

 
Brandon Peck
 
Director
Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC  
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com
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On Wed, Sep 14, 2016 at 11:27 AM, Brandon Peck <brandon@flywheelgs.com> wrote:
Richele,
 
Time tomorrow? My apologies for the delay. I am and have been on the road.
 

Brandon Peck
Flywheel Government Solutions
617.922.9219

On Sep 13, 2016, at 9:12 AM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Brandon,
 
I am free 4 on today, or tomorrow morning until noon.
 
Let me know what works.
 
Richele
803-231-9763
 
From: Brandon Peck [mailto:brandon@flywheelgs.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:23 PM
 
To: Taylor, Richele
 
Subject: Quick catchup call
 
Hi Richele, 
 
I hope the transition has been going well. 
 
Can we schedule some time to briefly connect early to mid next week? 
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Best,

 
Brandon Peck
 
Director
Flywheel Government Solutions
Washington, DC  
Ph. 617.922.9219
brandon@flywheelgs.com
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